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Dequay, Larry (SSC-EA32)

From: Robin Richardson <rrichardson@isl-edu.org>
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 1:28 PM
Cc: Karen N Marshall; Laura Adelman-Cannon; Ali Androw; Ashley Yonaba; Juan Antonio Palafox; Jairo 

Maldonado
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: ISL Science Fair Judges Invitation
Attachments: Copy of REVISED 2021-Science Fair Poster.pdf

Greetings Scientist, 
 

See the Save The Date attached below: 
 

This would be a wonderful opportunity to meet some of New Orleans’ best 
math and science students and talk with them about their research. If you 
would like to volunteer as a judge or you need more information, please 
contact Ms. Marshall by phone at 504-231-1057 or by e-mail at kmarshall@isl-
edu.org. To confirm, reply to this email.  
   Please see the Science Fair poster attachment to this 
email. 
Please share this invitation with others at your institution 
that you feel may be interested and thank you for your 
support. 
 

Best regards, 
 

Dr. R. Richardson 
 

Robin Richardson, D.O. (he/him/his) 
Xavier University Residency Teacher 
8th grade Science - Uptown campus 
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International School of Louisiana 
t (504) 654-1088 
Dixon | Uptown | Westbank  
Web Site | Facebook | Contact Us 
 
Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this email and its attachments are intended solely for the 
addressee(s).  In addition, this email transmission may be confidential and may be subject to 
privilege, not limited to but including, protecting private student identification information pursuant to 
F.E.R.P.A.  The information contained in this electronic message is PRIVILEGED and confidential 
information intended only for the use of the individual entity or entities named as recipient or 
recipients. If the reader is not the intended recipient, be hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution or copy of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify me immediately by electronic mail or by telephone and 
permanently delete this message from your computer system. Thank you. 
 


